STANLEY H. BIBER, M. D., P. C.

GENERAL SURGEON

OFFICE PHONE [
Y N
TRINIDAD, COLORADO 81082

Manch 31, 1986

L.G. Sullivan
Page St.
San Francisco, Caligpornia 94117

Dearn L.G.:

I am in receipt o4 your cornrespondence inquining of the method
that we use to form the phallus in the female to male surgeny.
We do not use the method which you are questioning. We find
that £t makes a very small penis. In fact the penis 4is too
small. The technique that we use 45 the abdominal pedicle
grnatt and implantation of saline implants in the Labia to fonm
the scrotum. 14 you have furthern questions, you may telephone
my secnetary and she will give you an appointment for a consul-
tai&on in h&ch we ca discuss the total sungenrny.
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